
Neighbors outreach Statement Letter 

1139 6th Street, NE 

 

To: Office of Zoning 

Government of the District of Columbia 

Suite 210 South 441 4th Street, NW 

Washington DC 20001 

 

Date: July 8, 2017 

 

Subject: BZA application, Case No. 19674 

1139 6th Street, NE 

 (Square 0855, Lot 0236) 

 

I, Kimberly Ziegler , the owner of 1139 6th Street, NE, hereby state that prior to my BZA hearing, I will be 
reaching out to my immediate neighbors to show them the scope of my project we’re working on and to 
solicit any feedback before we go into the BZA hearing. For neighbors who are interested, we will offer an 
open house to discuss the project and any related concerns they may have.  

 

 

Thank you 

Kimberly Ziegler  

musclegrl@msn.com 
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